
MENDOCINO NATIONAL FOREST NOTICE OF DECISION 
 
Proposal Name: Close Trail 68  
On December 14, 2007, Forest Supervisor Tom Contreras signed a decision 
notice to close and decommission off-highway-vehicle trail #68.  Total length of 
the trail is about 2.7 miles.  It is located in northern Lake County, California, 
about three miles east of Lake Pillsbury.  Copies of the decision notice and 
related environmental documents are available at the Mendocino National Forest 
Supervisor’s Office, address below.   Additional information regarding this 
decision can be obtained from Mike Van Dame:  

• U. S. Postal Service:  
Attn: Mike Van Dame 
Mendocino National Forest 
825 North Humboldt Avenue 
Willows, CA  95988 

• Email: mvandame@fs.fed.us 
• Telephone: (530)934-1141 

 
Forest Supervisor Contreras has determined that the only comment submitted 
during the comment period is supportive of the proposed action, and that there 
were no other expressions of interest.  Therefore, pursuant to 36 CFR 
§215.12(e)(1), his decision is not subject to appeal.   
 
Publish December 18, 2007 
 
 


